
COUNCIL – 15 DECEMBER 2021 

 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Beryl Wrangles to ask Cllr Graham 

McAndrew, Executive Member for 

Environmental Sustainability: 

To ask the executive member for Environmental Sustainability when 

parking policy will be changed to accommodate RPZs deemed 

necessary for the granting of planning permission to mitigate the 

impact of infill development and prevent the deterioration of quality 

of life for existing residents?  I of course am specifically interested in 

Tamworth Road, Hertford where I have lived for over 30 years, but 

would appreciate that residents in other areas of the district are 

potentially similarly affected. 
 

 


